
 
 
 

Organization MGLC 

2014-2016 Allocation $0.00 

2016-2018 Request $0.50 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$0.50 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding MGLC $0.50 for the 2016-2018 By-Line Funding 
Cycle. The Appropriations Committee believes that MGLC provides a significant service to students on 
campus by acting as both a programming board oriented towards cultural events as well as a place for 
students not traditionally involved in the Greek system to feel welcome and embraced. The 
Appropriations Committee believes that significant growth has been achieved to justify inclusion on the 
Student Activity Fee and that numerous successful events in the community are an indication of that. 
Despite this potential, the current Committee strongly recommends that future members of the 
Committee investigate whether or not chapters within MGLC are spending at equitable rates and the 
extent to which the Student Activity Fee is necessary given the bevy of alternative funding sources that 
exist on campus. Finally, although MGLC organizations have grown significantly over the past few years, 
the group is still in its infancy and should be watched to see if their presence is large enough in future 
years to warrant this amount of money 

 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$0.50 9-0-1 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 

Originally Presented on:  (09/21/15) 

Type of Action:  Byline Report 

Status/Result:  New Business 



Appeal 
 
No appeal.  

 


